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A record number of apprentices and graduates have joined the HS2 project in September to help construct
the UK’s new high-speed rail line. This year, a total of 59 people joined HS2’s future talent programme.

The new cohort have joined multiple areas across the business including teams responsible for the new
stations and rail systems, surveying, land referencing, business administration and cyber security.

Karen Davis, Head of Talent & Development at HS2 Ltd said: “HS2 is committed to providing jobs and
helping develop the skills to show off the very best of British engineering. We are excited to welcome our
largest in-take of 40 graduates which is in addition to the opportunities also available with our Joint
Venture partners and across the supply chain.”

Triya Patel, Early Careers Manager at HS2 Ltd, said: “During the lifecycle of the project, HS2 and its supply
chain will create at least 2,000 apprenticeship opportunities across a wide range of disciplines and
specialisms. Both our graduates and apprentices will be provided with the opportunity to learn from the
very best in the industry, whilst gaining hands on experience and working towards recognised

https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/hs2-ltds-biggest-future-talent-cohort-so-far-joins-the-project/
https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/hs2-ltds-biggest-future-talent-cohort-so-far-joins-the-project/
https://www.hs2.org.uk/


qualifications.”

HS2’s future talent courses last up to two years and combine on-the-job training with portfolio-based
learning. The programme is designed to grow business knowledge, strengthen soft skills and offer
networking opportunities for learners- developing the expertise that not only the business is looking for,
but also the wider UK industry.

Recruits also attend a series of ‘learning weeks’ throughout the programme to develop core skills and
behaviours required in any business such as self-awareness, emotional intelligence, innovation, resilience,
presentation skills and technical skills.

Business & Commercial Graduate Kyle Patel said: “After graduating from university earlier this year I found
HS2’s Graduate scheme really appealed to me as it offers a lot of scope in what I can get involved in. I’ve
been at HS2 Ltd for over a month now and I have learnt so much already. The scale of the project is
staggering, and I’m looking forward to continuing my development.”

Joining HS2’s apprenticeship scheme last month, Surveying Technician Jessica Mirga said: “I’ve always
been interesting in apprenticeships and the ability to learn on the job. I found HS2’s apprenticeship
scheme online and thought it sounded like a great opportunity. My first few weeks have been a whirlwind,
and everyone is very friendly. I really looking forward to exploring the wider business and getting involved
in the day-to-day running of HS2.”
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